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May 5, 2025

Rotary Club of Boise
PO Box 1636
Boise, ID 83701

Thank you for your grant of $10,000 to NAMI Idaho to support evidence-based Family to Family and
Family Basics courses, and the launching of NAMI On Campus Clubs in the Treasure Valley, including
related materials, trainings, and support staff efforts.

At NAMI Idaho, we envision a world where all people affected by mental illness can grow in resiliency,
pursue recovery, and experience wellness. With your help we are making great strides toward realizing
this vision in Idaho. Support of our programming statewide makes it possible for us to continue:

- providing free courses and support groups to individuals and families dealing with mental illness,

- talking with students in high schools and employees in the workplace about standing up to
stigma, recognizing the signs that someone needs help, and knowing what to do,

- providing support to people involved in the criminal justice system who have mental health
needs, and training for law enforcement and first responders who respond to crisis calls related to
mental health issues, and

- developing partnerships with faith leaders of all denominations to address the mental health
support and training to address the needs of their congregations.

There is so much more to be done, but with you at our side, we are expanding the help we can give and
serving an increasingly critical need on behalf of all Idahoans. Thank you so much!

Sincerely,

Beth Markley
Executive Director
NAMI Idaho
208-484-4424
ed@namiidaho.org

NAMI Idaho, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were provided in exchange
for this contribution.

NAMI Idaho works to improve the quality of life for all those affected by mental illness
through support, education, advocacy, and research.
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